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Bob Thompson Leads The Way!  

 
Photo Source: Bob Thompson 

On Saturday, April 30, Chessie members Bob Thompson (right) and Justin Ralston (left) rode 

Bob’s speeder during an excursion over the West Chester Railroad in Pennsylvania.  Bob notes 

that “Ed Thornton and two of his crew supervised.  Nice self-serve picnic lunch in the park at 

Glens Mills end of the run. Some stayed for an afternoon run and potential night run.  There 

were nine speeders plus my peddler.  A fine group of folks out doing what they love. One of the 

riders was Dizzy Dean, President of the Northern Central NARCOA.” 

 

Next Meeting: May 3rd at the Silver Spring B&O station, featuring The Station Agent 
Following Meeting: June 7th in Bowie 


